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10 February 2011 
 
 
To Nadia, Yasser and all members of Walk for Iraq, 
 
On behalf of Iraqi Orphan Foundation I would like to send you our sincere thanks for 
your dedication and your efforts last year with Walk for Iraq’s Ramadan project.  
 
You have raised £1000 pounds and we are very grateful for your hard work. 
 
These funds will be going to very needy orphans in Iraq. There are five offices regionally 
in Iraq and between them they take care of 5000 orphans currently. The funds will be 
going to food, shelter, housing and educational projects.  
 
Thank you again for dedicating your time and effort for such a worth cause. 
 
 
Warmest Wishes, 
 
 
Noor A Rassoul Ali, On behalf of Iraqi Orphan Foundation 
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